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25 June 2018

Our Ref: HP7206
Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Enterprise Week 18th - 29th June 2018

The pupils have been working hard on their Enterprise Projects.  This year the pupils have been asked to solve a problem by creating a solution through their design ideas.  

We would like to invite parents of morning nursery children to come into school on Friday 29th June at 11.30 am (through the normal gate where you enter to collect your child) to look at their child’s enterprise project.  Classrooms will be set up as an exhibition in order to showcase the pupils’ work.  If you then wish to take your child home before 11.45 am after seeing their work, you are welcome to do so. 
Once again, thank you for your continued support with our Enterprise Weeks.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu

Head of School
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